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With the recent provincial announcement of the gradual easing of public health measures, effective 
Monday,  January 31, 2022 at 12:01 am, the following restrictions will apply to all users of the Point 
Edward Memorial Arena. 

NOTE: the proof of vaccination requirement is still applicable.  Enhanced vaccine certificates (ie. QR 
code) MUST be presented to the screening staff at the door when entering the facility.  Printed or 
photocopied vaccine receipts will NOT be accepted.  Medical exemptions must follow the Province of 
Ontario requirements for exemptions. 

Total cooperation is needed by all our users to ensure everyone is safe and we have continued use of 
the facility going forward.   

 On-ice participant limit in the arena is capped at 70 people, as per Village of Point Edward 
policy.  Two-meter separation from other ice users must be maintained. 

 Spectator limit in the building is capped at 429 people, as per O. Reg 364/20.  Spectators not 
from the same household must maintain a two-meter separation from other spectators. 

 As per provincial order and municipal by-law, MASKS MUST BE WORN AT ALL TIMES by 
parents/guardians and at all times for players other than when they are on the ice. 

 Coaching staff must wear face coverings when on the bench.  See the full operational plan for 
information on exemptions. 

 Change rooms MUST be vacated 30 minutes after the ice time ends – NO EXCEPTIONS. 
 Showers are permitted to be used.  Users must maintain two-meter distance from others. 
 No alcohol is permitted in the changerooms – NO EXCEPTIONS. 
 User groups are responsible for obtaining names and contact numbers for all members 

associated with their program (ie. kids and parent/guardian spectators) along with the dates 
they were in the facility.  This list must be kept for 30 days, as per provincial requirements for 
contact tracing. 

 Anyone entering the arena must do a self-assessment prior to arriving.  If you have any COVID 
symptoms, stay home.   

The use of the arena is a privilege, not a right.  We ask that all users follow the restrictions in place to 
ensure a safe and enjoyable facility for everyone.  The Village of Point Edward will not tolerate any 

blatant contraventions of these restrictions and will immediately ban any user who does not cooperate.   

This includes ANY mistreatment of facility staff.  If your opinions or views on the ongoing pandemic are 
opposite of the regulations in place we recommend you do not attend the facility. 

 

 

Easing of Public Health Measure - 2022 
Point Edward Memorial Arena 


